
 

 

2nd November 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Greater Manchester Police: Serious Safeguarding Issue 

 
Greater Manchester Police (GMP) are seeking a very high risk absconder, suspected to be in the 
Manchester area, who poses a serious threat to women and children. 
 
Please read the attached bulletin from GMP for detailed information about this individual and please 
forward any information or sightings to GMP by calling 999. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jon Beisly 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


